
 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PUBLIC BRIDLEWAY E18/8, STOURPAINE  
 

DORSET COUNTY COUNCIL has made an Order under Section 14 [1] of the Road Traffic Regulations Act 
1984, as amended. All foot passengers, horse riders and cyclists will be prohibited from proceeding 
along Public Bridleway E18/8, Stourpaine from grid reference ST 104 852 (point A on the map below) 
to grid reference ST 858 066 (Point B on the map below) a distance of approximately 1400metres.  
The reverse route applies. The order is needed in order to comply with Health and Safety Regulations, 
which require the provision of safe working areas and to minimise the likelihood of danger to Highway Users. 
It will come into operation on the 17th November 2014, for a period of 26 weeks.  But it will remain in 
force for 6 months and can be, extended, with the approval of the Secretary of State for Transport, if 
necessary. 
  
The order is required to allow Investigation and repair works to be carried out on the Bridleway and ensure 
the safety of the public. 
  
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE; 
From the northern end of the closure [point A] head south east onto Bridleway No.15 over Hod Hill. Continue 
south east until Manor Road. Continue along Manor Road to the junction of Havelins. Turn right and proceed 
to point B. (Blue Route) and the southern end of the closure. The reverse route applies. 
 
If you would like further information about the works please contact Graham Stanley 01258 456970.  For 
further information about Rights of Way matters, please call Dorset Rights of Way on 01305 224463. 
 
29th October 2014 
 
MIKES HARRIES, Director for Environment and the Economy, County Hall, DORCHESTER, Dorset 
Any person who uses or permits the use of the bridleway in contravention of the order will be liable on 
summary conviction to a fine not exceeding £1000. 
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